
 

 

 

 

26 October 2023 

 

 

Capitaine Baret Update v20S/21N 

  

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

  

The Capitaine Baret has experienced heavy port congestion during her voyage 19N/20S through Fiji. 

These significant delays have resulted in the vessel being unable to meet her planned berthing 

windows in New Zealand for voyage 20N. With port congestion in Fiji not expected to abate in the 

near term we wish to advise you that the Capitaine Baret v20S/21N will be blanked.  

 

The blanking of this voyage will allow the Capitaine Baret to be realigned with her proforma 

schedule dates for voyage 21S/v22N which is expected to sail Lautoka on the 9th of November 2023. 

 

Our Bookings Team will be in touch with Shippers who have cargo booked on Capitaine Baret 021N 

to provide alternative sailings, either on Capitaine Dampier 205 or Capitaine Tupaia 014.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, should you have any further queries please contact your PFL 

representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

PFL 

  

 


